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Mr Raymond Knight
Parliamentary Standing Committee on Public Works
PO Box 6021
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Knight

Supplementary Submission - Fit-out of New Leased Premises for the Department of
Health and Ageing, Woden

Thank you for forwarding the submission from Dr Foskey MLA, Molonglo (Submission 3),
in relation to the above proposal, to the Department of Health and Ageing (the Department)
on 9 May 2007.

The Department notes that Dr Foskey's submission identifies water use as an important
environmental issue to be addressed in the building design. As a result, the Department will
review the base building design, including the landscape design, to seek to reduce water use
and improve water management more generally.

Please do not hesitate to contact Mr Neil Storey, Director, Central Office Accommodation, on
(02) 6289 8281 or by email, neil.storey@health,gov.au, if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

A/g Assistant Secretary
Corporate Support Branch

\_4 May 2007
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